INNOVATION

SUSTAINABILITY

CREATIVE EXCHANGE

NEWSLETTER

Happy Birthday Third Street Center!



Five years ago this month, community members and tenants gathered to celebrate the grand opening of the Third Street Center. After years of planning, analysis, design and two years of construction, the idea of a green, multi-tenant

community center had become a reality. It was a wonderful occasion.



Mayors Michael Hassig & Stacey Bernot, Richard Fuller, & George Stranahan at the 2010 Grand Opening

The grand opening, however, was just the

beginning. Over the last five years, tenants and community members have made the Third Street Center come alive with services and programming of every kind - from serious to celebratory. Their collective efforts have turned Third Street into a regional hub for innovation and problem solving

 $The same \ creative \ spirit \ that \ transformed \ an \ old \ elementary \ school \ slated \ for \ demolition \ fills \ Third$

Street Center today as tenants, community members and Third Street Center staff and board members envision new ways to make the center and our communities better places.



So this month, we pause for a moment (with cake and root beer) to reflect on the great work done over the past five years - and set our sights on the next five.



Master Plan 2.0

During the course of the original renovation, there were a few items and areas that were set aside for another day. Although community and institutional funders were generous, there was only so much that the renovation could accomplish.

After 5 years of operation, we know more about how Third Street is used, and would like to be used. We have embarked on a second master planning effort to identify and fund ways to improve on the original remodel and address items temporarily set aside (like the Gym and parking) .We have our ideas, but we want to know yours. Visit our website to share your ideas for improving Third Street.

